
 

 

 

Hutchinson Community College Cosmetology is committed to 

providing a safe and healthy environment for its employees, 

students and customers. 

It is expected that everyone individually and collectively will 

actively participate in the following guidelines: 

 We are booking clients in a manner that keeps the facility at 

half capacity to allow for adequate social distancing.  

 No clients will be allowed in the waiting room. Clients should 

call from the parking lot when they arrive and await further 

instruction before entering.  

 A plexiglass divider will be installed at the front desk.  

 Masks are required to be worn by all clients and all students. 

We will have disposable masks available if a client does not 

have one. 

 We will use every other shampoo sink when shampooing 

clients. 

 All clients & students will sanitize their hands before 

beginning the service. 

 Students will clean their chairs & shampoo chairs after every 

use. 

 Our COVID procedures will be explained to clients when 

booking appointments. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. 

 


